


From: Troy S. Flickinger <Troy.Flickinger@modot.mo.gov>  
Sent: Monday, March 25, 2024 8:28 AM 
To: Andrew Chisholm <chisholm@berkeleymo.us> 
Subject: 5310 Available Vehicles 
 
Good morning Andrew, 
 
My name is Troy Flickinger and I want to introduce myself if you were not able to attend the Transit 
Workshop earlier this year.  I am Transit’s Program Manager for FTA’s Section 5310  and will be your 
contact going forward as Janette Vomund will be taking on other responsibilities within Transit.   
 
The other reason I am reaching out to you is about the vehicle(s) previously awarded under the 5310 
Program in the St. Louis area.  Transit has met great challenges obtaining vehicles since the Covid – 19 
Pandemic.  As we move forward, we are working with our vendors to provide the best possible service in 
getting you the vehicles you need to assist your clients. The vehicles that Transit currently have access to 
are the Wide Body Cutaways - Models GG, HH, and II. Please take a look at the attached file with all of 
the options and current pricing.  If you feel that one of these vehicles would fit the agency’s need and 
would be an option for the agency’s fleet, please respond no later than April 10, 2024 in order for 
Transit to move forward with a purchase order for the vehicle(s).  
 
I look forward to hearing back from you and working to help you in any way possible.  
 
Thank you !! 
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